
 

LUTHER PREPARATORY SCHOOL 
SUMMER 2022 UPDATE  

Below are the graduates of Luther Preparatory School Class of 2022. Their achievement was           

commemorated with a service of thanksgiving in the Luther Prep gymnasium on Saturday, May 21. 

Ask the Lord of the harvest to send workers into his harvest field (Mt 9:38). God’s people throughout history 

have offered that prayer. Of course, God answers it. Year after year graduates from Martin Luther College and 

Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary present themselves as men and women prepared and equipped to serve in 

Christ’s gospel ministry. They are eager and willing to preach and teach the full counsel of God found in his holy 

word, with Christ Jesus as the cornerstone. God cares deeply for our souls and our salvation by providing WELS 

congregations and schools with pastors, teachers, and staff ministers. 

In May, forty seven young men graduated from MLC with a Bachelor of Arts degree. Almost all of these young 

men will enroll at Wisconsin Lutheran Seminary in fall. This class will number among the highest at WLS in the 

past twenty years. Luther Prep praises God in noting that twenty seven of the forty seven were LPS graduates 

four or more years ago.  

We pray that our dear Lord Jesus continues to encourage high school aged students from our prep schools,   

area Lutheran high schools, public schools, and home schools to consider Martin Luther College and the high 

calling of the public ministry. They will be God’s future answer to our prayers of today. 

Matthew Crass 
LPS President 

“No, in all these things we are 

more than conquerors through 

him who loved us.” (Romans 8:37) 



 

Springtime Happenings at 1300 Western Ave    

Summertime Happenings at 1300 Western Ave 

Summer Projects at Luther Prep 
Various campus upgrades will occur this summer, some of them im-

mediately following May graduation.  

 New windows are going in the Wartburg dorm 
 New HVAC controls in the Campus Center 

 Trees near east side buildings are being replaced with landscaping  
 New football scoreboard  

 New Auditorium bleachers   
The above improvements have been eagerly waiting to be addressed 

and you can look forward to seeing them when you come for a visit! 

Overnight and Daytime Summer 

Camps at Luther Prep 
Get a glimpse of what being a Luther Prep 

Phoenix is about! Various camps are held 

throughout the summer months of June and 

July for WELS/ELS grade school students.  

Online registration can be found on our  

website: www.lps.wels.net under athletics.  

Thank you for serving Prep - Tutors Klatt, Olsen, and Hirsch.  
Caleb will receive an assignment from WLS and both Emmalie 
and Ella are to be married this summer. 

Summer  Camps 
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